
 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 26th September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Meet and Greet Sessions 

Due to rising Covid cases, our Meet and Greet sessions will go ahead virtually this year. We would have 

preferred to have met face-to-face, however as we cannot do this, staff are looking forward to a virtual 

meeting with parents and having an opportunity to share plans and resources to support the children’s 
learning. 

Whilst these sessions will not be face-to-face, we do hope that as many parents as possible can join a 

meeting with their child’s class teacher. In order to make this easier for parents, each class teacher will 

offer a choice of 2 virtual sessions that parents can attend. (You only need to attend 1 of the meetings for 

each child). 

This is an opportunity to ask any questions that you may wish to ask your child’s teacher, find out what 

your child will be learning and listen to tips on the best way to support learning at home. 

The sessions will run as follows: 

 Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

 

Wednesday 29th 

September 

4.15-4.45pm 

 

5.15 -5.45pm 

 

 

 

*Please note these dates have had to be changed from the date on last week’s newsletter. 

Due to staff absence next week, the Year 6 Meet and Greet will take on Tuesday 5th October. There will of 

be a choice of 2 sessions that parents can attend and they will take place at 4.15-4.45pm or 5.15-5.45pm 

(Parents only need to attend one of these sessions) 

Parents will be sent a link to join their child’s class meeting via text message so please watch out for this. 
Each child will also bring home a pack, prior to the meeting, that your child’s teacher will make reference 
to during your class Meet and Greet session. 

We thank you for your support and cooperation in keeping everyone safe and we look forward to seeing 

you at the Meet and Greet sessions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ashton 

Headteacher 

 Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 

 

Thursday 30th 

September 

4.15-4.45pm 

 

5.15-5.45pm 
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